
 
 
 

 

3rd November 2023 
 
 
 
 
To all Parents/Carers of children in Hedgehog & Squirrel class (EYFS and Year 1) 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Nativity Performances  
 
We are pleased to inform you that children in Hedgehog and Squirrel classes will perform their Christmas 
nativity, ‘A Miracle in Town’, on the following dates: 
 
Wednesday 6th December at 2.30 pm 
Thursday 7th December at 9.30 am 
 
 
Tickets 
 
Tickets for all of the events will be available for you to reserve on Arbor – these are limited to 2 per 
family. On arrival for these performances, your name will be checked against the list of tickets reserved 
to make sure we adhere to the maximum capacity permitted in the hall; this is essential for fire 
regulations and safety. 
 
We hope that you enjoy these special events and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr K Ola 
Head of School 
 


